## Dear Families,

We hope you and your child enjoy their summer vacation! We are eager to meet you and begin a year packed with exciting adventures in learning. First grade is a year of tremendous growth and we are looking forward to guiding you and your child through these incredible learning experiences.

The school provides the children with the essentials and families are **not** required to purchase any classroom supplies. However, we know that some families like to donate items for use. We have included a list below of supplies that are frequently used throughout the school year. We are always grateful to receive these items as donations to the classroom at any time.

## First Grade Suggested School Supplies



- Jumbo glue sticks \*
- Low odor dry erase markers\* (2 pack)
- Small dry erase eraser \*
- **Highlighters\*** (2 pack)
- Washable markers\*
- Clorox or equivalent wipes
- Tissues
- **iPad Headphones-** (These will only be used by your child and they will be returned at the end of the year.)

Thank you in advance for your support and commitment to your child's education!

Sincerely, Sara Lavallee Kate Fitzpatrick

\*These items will be shared.